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Oregon’s vote by mail system is powerful means to enable and empower all voters in 

Oregon to vote for the candidates and the issues that matter to them. This ability for 

registered voters to participate in our democratic process is fundamental to our 

successful working of our democracy. Vote by mail enables registered voters to 

continue to participate with greater flexibility and can remove barriers to participate 

that arose from k. Person voting (e.g., job schedules, disabilities or age that make 

make it challenging to get to in person polls, transportation challenges, etc.). 

Removing the vote by mail system is an effort to disenfranchise registered voters of 

Oregon and should not be passed.  


